[image: image1.png]



The Methodist Church


East Anglia District

Safeguarding Forum

The first Safeguarding Forum was held in Thetford on January 12th. It was well attended with 24 present. The majority of the District’s Circuit Safeguarding Officers were there along with a good number of Church Safeguarding Officers.

The agenda included looking at safeguarding roles as defined in the Policies and Procedures 2016 and discussing the role descriptions for various volunteer roles within the churches. Following this, we hope to be able to produce District templates for the most common roles and tighten up recruitment procedures.
There was an update on the replacement for the Leadership Module, the Advanced Training Module, and discussion about how it would be rolled out. The plan is that there will be 9 training sessions, 3 in each county, with one in each county being on a Saturday. The District Safeguarding Group and Superintendents will be the first to be trained. There are familiarisation days for the new training in March and Ann Howlett-Foster and I would like to identify others who would be able to deliver this with us.
All the feedback forms were very positive at the end of the afternoon. People valued meeting other safeguarding officers and sharing experiences. It was really beneficial for people to ask questions and be able to discuss practical issues together. The afternoon gave me the opportunity to meet many new folk and gave me an insight into where people would like more support.
The next Forum is on May 14th at 7.00pm in North Walsham. The Fens Circuit have offered to host the following one in the Autumn.

Jane Gay

District Safeguarding Officer    31st January 2018
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